Welcome to the
Neighbourhood

Apart from Burton and Hurn, Christchurch doesn’t have
Parish Councils. Many years ago, to fill that gap,
Residents Associations were formed.

We cover an area from Iford to St Catherine’s Hill and
across to the Hospital.

We have sister organizations that cover other parts of
Christchurch. We lobby Christchurch Council, Dorset
Council, The Police, The Hospital Trustees and anybody

else that can help keep Christchurch pleasant

7 Hurn Road
Christchurch
BH23 2RJ
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Let us Introduce
Ourselves!

YOUR RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION
For Jumpers and St Catherine’s Hill

Your Association is run by volunteers
who give their time free of charge in
an effort to protect the environment
that we all enjoy by living in
Christchurch

Contact us at
01202-473-658

Or at www.wcresidents.co.uk

People From Your
Neighbourhood

Representing
Residents
Like You




on in our Council’s

will keep you informed

Our Free News Service

If you use e-mail you can join our free monthly
news service that already goes to over 1,500

local homes.

We restrict ourselves to local issues, police
alerts, etc. and will never send you spam or

divulge your details to a third party

Don’t use e-mail?
No problem.
For members that don’t use e-mail we

deliver a local Newsletter in spring and
autumn.

Do you wonder what goes

Offices? Our newsletter

Protecting That Place We Call Home

Over the years we have acted with other
organizations, such as Hurn Parish
Council, and with local Ward Councillors
to protect our environment.

When a European Directive was cited as
an excuse to fell 20,000 trees on St
Catherine’s Hill we mobilized local
support and opinion and put a stop to
that venture.

We helped to create the Management
Group that now manages the trees and
their environment on The Hill and we
have a representative on that committee
that speaks for local residents.

When Dorset Council decided to build a
waste processing plant at Hurn we

joined forces with Hurn and Ferndown and
made them see sense. The plans were
dropped and they admitted that their
scheme would have produced an
expensive white elephant.

Those were big issues. Most of the time
by talking regularly to Council Officers and
our Ward Councillors we head off trouble
before an issue becomes too serious.

All of this only works because we have a
large membership and are known to
reflect majority opinion

Membership costs just £1 per household
per year. We do hope you will feel
motivated to join us.
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